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Central York Fire Services hosts Annual 

Recognition Ceremony 

Central York Fire Services recognizes staff for service 
 

 

NEWMARKET, Ontario, October 28, 2016 – Central York Fire Services (CYFS) will be 

hosting its annual Recognition Ceremony on Thursday, November 3, 2016. 

 

 

For more information on the 2016 Recognition Ceremony, please call Central York Fire 

Services at 905-895-9222.  
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Media contact: 

Philip Zambito 

Communications Coordinator 

Town of Newmarket 

Tel: 905-895-5193 ext. 2044  

Email: pzambito@newmarket.ca  

What: Several CYFS staff will be recognized for a promotion, 
presented with a congratulatory certificate or awarded with: 
Federal Exemplary Service Medals and Bars, Provincial Long 
Medals and Bars. 
 

When: 
 
 

Thursday, November 3, 2016 at 7 p.m. 
Great Photo Opportunity! 
 

Where: 
 

Cedarview Community Church (1000 Gorham Street) 

Who:  Representatives from MP Kyle Peterson’s Office 

 Representatives from MP Leona Alleslev’s Office 

 Representatives from MPP Chris Ballard’s Office 

 Newmarket Mayor Tony Van Bynen 

 Central York Fire Services staff 

 Members of Newmarket and Aurora Council 

 Town of Newmarket and Town of Aurora staff 

 Family and friends of those being recognized 
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